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October Newsletter

Contact me:
618-665-4924

kwashburn@sese.org

Feel free to call 
anytime.  I will return 

your call as soon
as I can.

Classroom Staff
Katie Washburn-Teacher

Denise Phillips-Paraprofessional

Melissa Bible-Paraprofessional

Robyn Payne-Supervisor

Madison Zuber-Speech

Michelle Rauch-Physical Therapy

Jennifer Emmerich- 
Occupational Therapy

Abby Willenborg-Psychologist

Morgan Bayles-
Social Work

Absences
If your child is going to be absent for 

any reason, please give me a call.  
Students are to be free from 
symptoms or fever reducing 

medications for 24 hours before 
returning to school.  Thanks!  If your 

child has a doctor’s appointment, 
please get a note from the doctor.  

Happy Fall, Ya’ll!

We have had a great start to the year.  This year we 
started going to Music and Art.  The students are having 

a great time and enjoy working with the new teachers.   

We will have a fall pumpkin week coming up.  More details 
to follow.  We will be going on a field trip to the annual 

North Clay Kiddie Parade to watch our friends.  

We are working on becoming as independent as we can.  
Please allow your child to do some independent things at 
home such as: setting the table, sorting laundry, getting 

dressed, pouring liquid into a cup, and doing dishes.   

Please send jackets.  We will go outside for recess and PE 
as long as the weather allows.  

Please go to the SESE website, www.sese.org and check 
out our classroom pictures.  Once your on the website, 
click on SESE Staff, Classroom Teachers, and look for 
Katie Washburn.   We have been sending some great 

pictures in!
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